
05/06/2020 

MISS Shannon ONeill 
ST 
Narrabeen NSW 
mmocreative@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1478 - 1 Narrabeen Park Parade NORTH NARRABEEN NSW 2101

The locals who live in close proximity, including myself, are strongly against any expansion or 
any plans to have outside music playing at One cafe.

This is a unique and fragile location. It’s natural beauty needs to be preserved. It’s on the cusp 
of the surfing reserve (possibly even part of it) and it’s meant to be under protection. Nature 
preservation comes before profit. This particular area of the beaches doesn’t ‘need’ anymore 
commercial spaces, as people keep saying. Those people ‘need’ to live in the city if they need 
more noise and activity 
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